
 
 

Carrier Emergency Surcharges during Covid19 

In the face of the challenges posed by the current global COVID-19 situation, the major carriers are working to 
maintain a reliable delivery service for you and your customers. In order to ensure operational continuity and to 
keep connecting the world with high-quality services, effective 1st April 2020 the carriers implemented the 
following temporary surcharges which regrettably we must pass on at cost.  

 

 

For all Time Definite International (TDI) shipments.  
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Click for latest update 
on DHL website 

https://www.dhl.co.uk/en/important_information/covid_19.html
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For all FedEx Express and TNT international parcel and freight shipments the GBP per kilo surcharges below apply 
for shipments between these origins and destinations regardless of where the invoice is paid, i.e. the surcharges 
will be implemented on both Export and Import.  
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Click for latest update 
on FedEx website 

https://www.fedex.com/en-gb/shipping/surcharges/temporary-surcharges.html
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